August 3, 2022

Terryville Congregational Church c/o Rev. Zachary Mabe 233 Main Street Terryville, CT 06786



Dear Rev. Zack, Christian Education Committee and Church Congregation:

I am sincerely honored to have been selected as the recipient of the Terryville Congregational Church Scholarship. Thank you for your generosity. Your gift will aid me in attaining my degree Accounting at Siena College.

I loved my time at TCC including confirmation, Vacation Bible School, the church fair, etc.... and am beyond grateful for these opportunities. Those experiences have helped me learn new things, meet new people, and grow my faith. I can look back on the endeavors I had at TCC that will guide me to bigger and better things in my future.

By awarding me this scholarship you have lightened my financial burden which allows me to focus more on my academic pursuits. Thank you again for your support and investment in my future.

Sincerely,

Kaitlin DeForest